
Whilst we haven’t seen an increase in overall attendance 
issues, we know that the impact of Covid-19 may have 
exacerbated existing anxieties around attending school, or 
there may have been new anxieties around attending school 
including parental anxieties.  
 
Children affected by emotionally based school avoidance may 
have significant difficulty in attending school due to emotional 
factors. This can include sporadic attendance, prolonged 
absences or complete withdrawal. Children can still be 
attending school and experiencing EBSA. Children will usually 
experience high levels of anxiety (internalised or externalised).  
 
As issues are not always easy to address, in addition to the 
current training we are offering, we have also arranged some 
fully funded 30 minute consultation sessions which can be 
booked by educational settings requiring additional advice. 

Fully funded consultation sessions  
for educational settings -  

emotionally based school avoidance (EBSA) 

Wednesday 6th October 2021 
1.00 pm - 4.00 pm 

Dr Bianca Finger-Berry 

Monday 11th October 2021 
1.00 pm - 4.00 pm 

Dr Bianca Finger-Berry 

Please email landitraining@norfolk.gov.uk  
to book your place. 

mailto:landitraining@norfolk.gov.uk

